Welcome and Information for the Upcoming 2025 District Panel Members.

As your newly elected District Representative, I’d like to welcome all who are participating in District 23 in the up-
and-coming new year. I’'m looking forward to meeting each one of you. It’s important for the newly elected Group
Representatives to attend the business meetings. You are the voice of your home group.

The first District business meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 7', 2025, at 6:00 p.m. This meeting will be
held IN PERSON. There will not be Zoom or hybrid for this first meeting. | feel it’s important for us to meet face-to-
face to get a bit more acquainted for our first District meeting. There will be further discussion about this at the
business meeting. In the event there ends up being severe weather or snow and ice, this meeting will meet via
Zoom.

Our District is big, and a bit spread out, so I’ve done my best to find a central location, with easy access for all.
Here is the address: Cavalry Chapel, 9428 - 4'" St. S.E., Lake Stevens, WA 98258. This is the same church that
Hope on Hwy 9 Friday night meeting is held. If you are familiar with Frontier Village, the church is just slightly south
of there on Hwy 9 and 4% St.

There are still a few coordinator positions available as follows: Website, Outreach, Teleservice, Alateen, Schedules
and Speaker Bureau. NOTE: It’s super important that someone steps up as the Website Coordinator. If we don’t
have a Web Coordinator, then we have no website. Our current Web Coordinator is very willing to familiarize
someone on running the website. You do not need to be elected to be a coordinator, as they are chosen by the
District Representative.

If you or someone you know might be interested in a coordinator position, please contact me before the January
business meeting.

Thank you to all who have been so willing to step up to service in our District. It’s my hope that all Group Reps,
District Officers and Coordinators will be present at the January meeting. There will be some informational
handouts, a time for questions, some fun and more.

IMPORTANT: All new District panel members, including the Group Reps. Please send your contact information and
what group you represent to me ASAP. District needs to have this information for the website or so we can contact

each other if necessary. Your last name and phone number will NOT be listed on the website for anonymity.

If you have questions, need to know more about the job descriptions for the open coordinator positions, or want to
bring up a topic at the meeting, please contact me.

Thank you again.
In Service with Gratitude,
Shelly T.

425.923.0381. (For texting and calls. FYI: Texting is best, as | rarely listen to VMs.)
shellytwosouls@gmail.com



